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Needed for our CHRISTMAS FAYRE (ON 3RD DECEMBER) – please

Books and Toys

Cakes (Plates to follow)
McDonalds Cups (to follow – please fill if you can)

Wine (adult tombola)
Chocolate (chocolate tombola)

Tins/Packets suitable for tombola
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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS


Year 3





Class 1— Logan Johns


Class 2— Coel Ralphs


Overall	   Elissa Corkett


 


Year 4


 


Class 1A – Jack Webster


Class 5— Jacob Rothery


Class 6— Lana Wilton


Overall	   Archie Carr





Year 5





Class 7 – Millie Rickson


Class 8 – Pamela Simpson


Class 12 – Madison Annear


Overall	  Mika Stewart-Ashley





Year 6 


Class 4 – Dominic Ellery


Class 9 – Ruby Robins/Ross Gardener


Class 10 – Serena Jeffries


Overall – Benjamin Wright/ Harry  Mitchell





‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’









































BISCOVEY ACADEMY


NEWSLETTER


14TH DECEMBER 2015
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MUSIC LESSON REMINDER


VIOLIN, KEYBOARD AND WOODWIND LESSONS WILL TAKE PLACE TOMORROW (TUES.) WITH DRUMS ON THURSDAY THIS WEEK. GUITARS LESSONS HAVE FINISHED!








DIARY DATES


Children’s Christmas lunch – 16th December 


(Christmas themed clothing may be worn on this day!!)


Whole school to the cinema (am) _ Friday 18th December


LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM- 


Friday 18th December at 1.45pm   





Spring term – Monday 4th January to 24th March 2016 


(Half term - 15th to 19th February)





SWIMMING SESSSIONS – Recently we have noticed that a number of children have asked to be excused from swimming on a Friday. As swimming is a fundamental part of our P.E. curriculum and a basic skill that all children need to learn, we require written confirmation of the reason why (e.g. illness) your child is unable to take part in swimming lessons for any reason. If we do not receive a note excusing your child from swimming, we will ensure they are given spare kit so that they are able to take part. 


For your information swimming sessions will resume on Friday 8th January 2016.  Mr. Corbett








 Dear Parents….


Christmas Dinner (Reminder)


Any child who has NOT pre-ordered the Christmas dinner this Wednesday 16th December MUST bring a packed lunch to school as there will be no other options available! Thank you.





TUCK SHOP - The school canteen has informed us that the tuck shop will be open Monday and Tuesday only this week.
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SWIMMING


 Will resume on Friday 8th January 


for 6 weeks at £1.50 per session.














St Blaise Town Team


Christmas Card Competition





Paige-Marie Hawke, Zoe Jackson,


Paula Janasiak, Bryn McDougall


Zac Moone and Neve Sleeman





HAVE HAD THEIR DESIGNS PRINTED AND MADE INTO CARDS!


THE CARDS ARE PRICED AT 50p AND ARE AVAILABLE IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE TO BUY!!!





ALL PROCEEDS TO ‘CHICKS’





CHARTWELLS – 


Change to menu


TOMORROW


Sausage and Chips or


Veggie Sausage


 and Chips


Beans and Sweetcorn


followed by


 an Ice Cream Tub and Fresh Fruit Salad




















